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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 1V

611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINWGTON, TEXAS 76012
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Docket No. 99920509/79-02

Stone and ebster Engineering Corporation
Attn: Mr, N. B. Cleveland

Vice President Quality Assurance
P. 0. Box 2325
Boston, Massachusetts 02107

Gentlemen:

This refers to the QA Program Inspection conducted by Mr. J. R. Costello of this
office on May 7-11, 1979, of your facility at Boston, Massachusetts and to the
discussions of our findings with Mr. F. B. Baldwin and members of the Stone and
Webster staff at the conclusion of the ianspection.

Areas examined during the QA program inspecticn and our findings are discussed
in the enclosed report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of on

examination of procedures and represeatative records, interviews with personnel,
and observations by the inspector.

During this inspection it was found that the implementation of your QA program
failed to meet certain NRC requirements. The specific tindings and references
to the pertinent requirements are identified in the enclosures to this letter.

Please provide us within thirty (30) diys ¢ written statement containiag, (1) a
description of steps that have been or will be taken to correct these items,
(2) a description of steps that have been or will be taken to prevent racurrence,

and (3) the dates your corrective actions aud preventive measuras were or will
be completed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the Commission's "Rules of Practice,” Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Faderal Regulations, a copy of this letter with enclosure and
your reply together with the enclosed iaspection report will be placed ia the
Commission's Public Documeat Room. If this report contains any information that
you believe to be praprietary, it is necessary that you make a written application
withia thirty (30) days to this office to withhold .uchk informaticn from public
discl-sure. Any such application must include a full statement of the reasons

gn t-« basis of which iz 1s claimed that the information is propriestary, and
shouta be .repared so that proprietary information i'entified im the application
is contained in a separate part of the document. If we do not hear from you in
this regard within the specified period, the report will be placed in the Public
Document Room.
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Stone and Webster Engineering 2
Corporation

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

N Mi/,&w |

1d otapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Deviation
2. Iaspection Report No. 99900509/79-02
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